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Department of Environmental Quatity

November 30, 2006

Mr. Scott Tarkington, REM

WM of Arkansas - Harrison Transfer Station
100 Two Pine Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72117

RE: Notice of Termination, NPDES Storm Water Industrial Permit, (Permit Tracking No.
ARRO00BO083, AFIN 72-00144)

Dear Mr. Tarkington:

In accordance with receipt of the Notice of Termination, the facility is hereby notified that the
subject permit number ARRO0OBO083 has been terminated effective this date.

Any resumption of discharge or any new discharge without a permit will be unlawful. Should you
again propose to discharge any pollutant from this facility to waters of the State, it will be necessary
to file a new Notice of Intent prior to the proposed discharge. Any permit issued as a result of such
reapplication will contain conditions and limitations consistent with the situation, and the laws and
regulations in effect at the time of reissuance, irrespective of any previously issued permit.

If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free to
contact the NPDES Section at (501) 682-0623.

Sincerely,

NPDES PERMIT FILE

J g NPDES # A /(o B2g 3
@%& AFIN é/gfz oo y P

Mo Shafii BN

NPDES Permit Section Chief :/i \%%) donce
£

MS:kf _____m__m__?echm al Backup

/7~ - »¢ Date Scanned
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Sherry Hopkins, NPDES Permits
Jim Purvis, ADEQ Administration
Frank Esry, Water Inspector Supervisor
Patricia Goff, APC&E Commission Secretary
David Ramsey, PCS Senior Program Analyst
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Permit Cancellation Request for

Transfer Station Permit #

AFIN: 05-00126 Permit No.: 0024-SG-TSWA

Compost Permit #

AFIN: 05-00126 Permit No.: 6014-SG-CYWA

NPDES Permit #

AFIN: 05-00126 Permit No.: ARROOBOS3
Dear Mr. Purvis:

Per our discussion a few weeks ago, Waste Management of Arkansas, Inc (WMAR) sold the Harrison Transfer
Station facility in January 2006. WMAR request that ADEQ void the following permits:

»  Transfer Station General Permit issued by Solid Waste Division
o  AFIN: 05-00126 Permit No.: 0024-SG-TSWA

s  Compost General Permit issued by Solid Waste Division
o  AFIN: 05-00126 Permit No.: 0014-SG-CYWA

¢ NPDES General Storm water Permit issued by Water Division
o AFIN: 506126 Permit No.: ARROOBO83

7R-20 144

We trust that this information is sufficient for ADEQ to void the above permits. .

require additional information, please do not hesitate to call me at (501) 982-7336

Sincerely,
‘Waste Management

Scott Tarkington, REM
Market Area Environmental Manager
Arkansas / North Mississippi

ce: TTLF POR
Steve Martin, Chief Solid Waste Division
Martin Maner, Chief Water Division
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